
 

TANA WATER WORKS DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 (2022-2024) 

1. Tana Water Works Development Agency (TWWDA) wishes to draw the attention of all Interested Bidders for the 

Tenders/Pre-qualifications 2022-2024, as had been uploaded on TWWDA Website and PPIP Portal on Tuesday 30th 

August 2022 to the following adjustments/Changes that affect the Tenders and Registrations/Pre-qualifications as named 

in the table below. This addendum relates to the adjustments made on the Deadline For the Submission of Bids, Date 

of Site Visits,  and Mandatory requirement for TWWDA.PQ/004/2022-2024. The changes are now uploaded on the 

Agency`s website www.tanawwda.go.ke. 

 TENDER NUMBERS AND NAME NATURE OF CHANGE/S 

i. Submission of All the Advertised Bids The deadline for submission of all Bids has now been extended from 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 to Thursday 6th October 2022 at 10.00 

a.m. Opening of the Bids shall be conducted immediately thereafter. 

ii. Site Visit for Tender number  TWWDA/T/001/2022-2023 

(Construction of Ngariama Njukini Water Project) 

The new dates for the site visit shall be on Tuesday 20th and 

Wednesday 21st September 2022 at the time and venue indicated in the 

Tender Data Sheet. 

iii. TWWDA/PQ/004/2022-2024 (Registration of Firms for 

Supply and Delivery of Submersible Pumps and other 

Water Pumps) 

Mandatory Requirement number (vi) is now vacated/suspended and in 

its place replaced with `Attach a copy of a certificate from a Pumps` 

Manufacturer/s, indicating that the firm is registered by the 

Manufacturer/s of Water Pumps as a dealer.` 

 

2. This addendum shall form part and be construed as such for each of the tender documents referred to herein pursuant to 

the section on ``Amendment of Documents` as explained in each bid; 

For further clarification, kindly use the email address indicated: ceo@tanawwda.go.ke or info@tanawwda.go.ke  

The Chief Executive Officer, 

Tana Water Works Development Agency 

P.O Box 1292-10100, NYERI 

Tel: 061-2032282 

Date: 13/09/2022 

 


